
Calientegram         11 Nov 12 
 
Riding Sideways to Corpus 
 
It was a little windy today for the Corpus ride.  Read on. 
 
What we did last week: 
Glen led 5 bikes and 10 folks to the USS Lexington in Corpus Christie  Apparently all the women 
abandoned their rides for the comfort of the tag along cage.  Light weights.  It was a heck of a head wind 
making it a heck of a ride but a really nice ride back.  In addition, a thanks goes out to those that 
volunteered on Saturday so the LOH could have their day.   
 
What's coming up this week: 
Saturday, Nov 17th - Caliente Employee appreciation lunch from 10:00 am - 3:00 pm.   
  We still need volunteers to work and to cook either chili, cornbread or dessert.  
  Email activities@calientehog.com to volunteer for a shift.  Shifts are 10-12, 11:30-1:30, and 1-3. 
 
What's just around the corner: 
Nov 24th - Chapter ride to Wimberly 
Nov 28th - Caliente Performance Clinic  
Dec 8th - Progressive Dinner. 
Dec 15th - Chapter Christmas party 
  
And of course... 
Texas State HOG Rally 2013 - May 16th - 18th 
 
In other news: 
The Progressive Dinner on December 8th will include 3 homes - Appetizer, Main Dinner and third house 
is Dessert.  We need you to RSVP NO LATER THAN November 25th at activities@calientehog.com.  We 
know December is a busy time, so you if just want to show up for Dessert at Frank & Lynda's you can 
after 8 p.m.  Their address is 6823 Country Lawn, San Antonio, TX 78240.  
 
Tickets for our Christmas Party on December 15th are still on sale ($20 / person) through Saturday 
December 1st at the Chapter Fundraiser.  You can also purchase your tickets this Saturday, November 
17th, 10 am -3 pm during the Employee Appreciation Lunch at the Dealership.  If you are not able to go 
during either of these times, contact Diane Pittman at 210/260-0607 to make other arrangements.  
 
Squirrel Out 
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